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Highlights/Notifications:

Peekskill High School was brimming with holiday cheer this month. Despite the
unusually warm weather, the holiday spirit was still evident and filled the air.
Although it was a short month, at PHS, there was still plenty of activity.

1. The International/ French Club sold mugs and cozy fleece jackets throughout the
month of December to raise funds for their trip to Montreal and Quebec in March.

2. The Class of 2016 sold candy grams to the student body, faculty, and staff
starting December 7 and concluding December 22.

3. The Interact Club sold beautiful holiday wreaths as well as holiday gift items
throughout December.

4, The Latino Culture Club (LCC) participated in its annual Operation Christmas
Drive for underprivileged children across the world.



5. The Student Council helped spread holiday cheer and appreciation to PHS’
faculty and staff by put together holiday goody bags for distribution on December
14.

Current Projects/issues:
The Drama club will continue to hold auditions during the month of January.
Prom tickets for the Class of 2016 will go on sale starting January 11.

The Art Club will continue their efforts on the first installment of the mural - located
in the main lobby of PHS - during the month of January.

The Latino Culture Club (LCC) is planning a trip to the Museo del Barrio to celebrate
Three Kings Day on January 6.

We would like to thank the Board of Education and central administration for their
continued support and wish you all a very happy and prosperous new year.
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